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From: Garett Boyda 
To: Public Comment SB22034 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Feedback on Colorado Fraud meeting regarding SB-22-034 
Date: Monday, September 5, 2022 12:32:33 PM 

Feedback on Colorado Fraud meeting regarding SB-22-034 

I wanted to convey a few observations that I noted which may be of help, interest, or 
consideration to the board regarding my own personal experience in my business 
venture undertaking. 

First off, I should mention that I was only present for the first hour. I felt sick to my 
stomach because I am guilty of not having a cohesive plan and business structure. 

This made me realize that fraud in 2022 and white collar crime are dealt with severely 
with regards to United States Law. 

I have no intentions of being involved in fraudulent activity. 

I sincerely want to create a real break-through business that can help reduce barriers 
and access to technology. 

I should let you know that I've filed a corporation with NorthWest Registered Agent. 

My Company is called Vermilion Radish Inc. The filing is being held at the Secretary 
of  State of Colorado until I can create a realistic business undertaking. 

I feel grateful that there is a drive to help businesses, even if I currently reside outside 
the United States of America. 
I am experiencing a feeling of inadequacy because I am not able to currently operate 
with both-feet inside the state physically. I also don't want to waste my time there 
with regards to using up all my 6 months of stay, as a Canadian wanting to conduct 
business in Colorado State. 

The next time I enter the country-- outside of leisure-- will be on a business Visa. 

There are some amazing Start-up programs available that have 9-month durations, 
including pilot funding programs. 

after I made the realization that I've only been pursuing this for under a year and that 
I need to secure help so that I'm no longer a solopreneur. 

The reality of pursuing a business is that both sustainable and completely new 
ventures need to be held to the same metrological standards , and pass the same tests 

to filter out fraudulent activity. Business is serious and it affects people's livelihoods, 
access to food, and basic resources. 



 
  

I have attained a lesson of high value from observing the Board Session and feel both 
grateful and privileged to have been allotted a viewing in your board meeting. 

Thank you very much for including me in your emails. 

-Garett Boyda 


